
Working parents of Primary School 
aged children who are accessing 
before and after school childcare (also 
known as wraparound provision) can 
use Tax-Free Childcare or Universal 
Credit Childcare to help pay for 
Breakfast and After School childcare. 

Tax-Free Childcare can be used by 
working families with children aged 0-
11 years and earning under £100k and 
at least £167 per week, and who 
aren’t receiving Universal Credit or 
Tax Credits. For every £8 you pay into 
an online account, the government 
will add an extra £2, up to £2000 per 
child per year. 

Universal Credit Childcare can be used by working families claiming Universal Credit with 
children under 17 years old. Up to 85% of eligible childcare costs can be reclaimed. Parents 
will need to speak to their work coach for more information. 

To find out more information and sign up to Tax-Free Childcare visit the 
Childcare Choices website  or scan the QR code 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/using-childcare-schemes-together/

